
HARRIS SCHOOL 

SOUTHEAST DELCO SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

STATIONERY SUPPLIES  

 

MDS Classroom 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

I hope you had a safe and enjoyable summer.  I look forward to meeting with 

you this coming year.  Here is a list of items your child will need to begin a 

successful school year.  Please bring the required supplies with you on the 

first day of school: 

 

• Schoolbag and a lunchbox (if your child packs lunch and put their name 

inside it) 

• 1 magic eraser  

• Two Folders for classwork and homework 

• 1 container of Lysol wipes for the classroom 

• 1 box of tissues for the classroom 

• 1 container of baby wipes for cleaning up painting activities  

 

I thank you for your cooperation in supporting the educational success of 

your child.    

 

Sincerely, 

Miss Sherry Baumann 

 

          


